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Written Testimony in Support of SB 909 

 

Dear Members of the Committee, 

 

I am writing to express my support for SB909, which seeks to improve access to 

mental health and disability support services. Ensuring these services are effective, 

transparent, and accessible is crucial for the well-being of individuals and families 

who rely on them. 

 

This bill represents an important step toward reducing barriers, increasing 

accountability, and improving outcomes for those in need. I urge you to support its 

passage to help create a more functional and equitable system. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kellie Hayes 


